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Greening the Green Belt

A PURPLE Conference

5th, 6th and 7th October 2005

Sandown Park, Esher, Surrey, England
The United Kingdom has a highly developed land use planning system.  An essential part of this in South East England, as elsewhere in the UK, is the Green Belt, introduced as part of the United Kingdom’s planning system 50 years ago. 

The South East Region is hosting a conference on 5th, 6th and 7th October 2005 to celebrate the successes of the Green Belt idea, but also to look at the lessons learnt over the last 50 years.  The Green Belt has acted to prevent house building in the countryside on the edge of major urban areas such as London.  But it has not actively supported farming, nor encouraged new and appropriate ways of using and managing the land.  In places therefore farming has declined and land is underused, while there is little public open space or public access.

The conference will discuss the way forward to better support agriculture in these areas and where appropriate to promote new uses for land and farm buildings.  There will be visits to sites in the London Green Belt that have been important in its historic development and show the way it is evolving.

The conference is being as part of the UK’s Presidency of the European Union 2005.  It is being staged as part of the programme of PURPLE: Peri Urban Regions Platform Europe.  PURPLE regions across the European Union are facing challenges to the maintenance of successful and productive agriculture.  They also recognise the need to re-establish a balance between urban and economic pressures and sustaining agriculture, landscape, habitats and public access to the countryside for recreation.  South East England is a founder member of PURPLE, and this conference will provide an opportunity for speakers and delegates from other European regions to share ideas and experiences of different approaches to tackling these common challenges.

The conference will be held at Sandown Park, Esher, in Surrey - a beautiful location in the Green Belt on the edge of London.  There are excellent travel connections from central London and to and from Heathrow and Gatwick airports. 
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Details of the conference, local accommodation and a booking form will be available in June 2005 from: Bernice Hall, Surrey County Council, County Hall, Penrhyn Road, Kingston-upon-Thames, Surrey, KT1 2DY, England.

Tel: +44 (0) 20 8541 9433

E-mail: bernice.hall@surreycc.gov.uk
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